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Golden Flower dried lily bulb is recalled

December 5 2007

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration announced the recall
Wednesday of Golden Flower dried lily bulb because it might contained
undeclared sulfites.

Prosperity Resources International Inc. of Irvington, N.J., initiated the
recall because people who have severe sensitivity to sulfites run the risk
of serious or life-threatening allergic reactions if they consume the

product.

The recalled product, manufactured in China, is packaged in uncoded
12-ounce plastic bags and was sold nationwide.

Consumers with questions can contact the company at 973-371-9688.
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